
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After the Easter holidays I am proposing to begin a singing club/choir. 

This will be for the children in years 3 and 4. It will run after school on a 

Monday from 3pm-4pm. The club will begin on Monday 23rd April 2018 

and run for the duration of the summer term. 

 

The children will be singing a variety of different songs, genres and 

music styles – with a few dance moves thrown in. If your child is a 

confident singer and would like to be considered for the club, please 

complete the reply slip and return to school no later than Monday 26th 

March 2018. 

 

Unfortunately numbers will be limited, so if we get a lot of applications 

then names will be drawn from a hat. You will receive confirmation 

from school if your child is allocated a place. 

 

If you have any more questions please do not hesitate to contact me, 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Derrick 

Reception Teacher 

 

 

 

Signing club/choir beginning 26.4.18 

 

I would like to put my child’s name down for the singing club/Choir. I 

understand the club will run on Mondays from 3pm-4pm and my child 

will need to be collected from school at 4pm. 

 

Name__________________________ 

 

Class____________ 

 

Signed__________________________________(parent/guardian) 

  


